
PRESS RELEASE 
Stockholm, 30 April 2015 

Change to Catella's group management 

Catella's CFO Ando Wikström has resigned at his own request to become a 
partner in a business within the property industry that does not compete with 
Catella. Ando's successor will be announced separately. As a consequence, 
Ando leaves Catella's group management and the responsibilities of the CFO 
will be taken on until further notice by the President and CEO Knut Pedersen. 
 
"I regret that Ando has decided to leave Catella, where he has been a valuable and respected 
employee for 14 years, including 5 years in the group management," says Knut Pedersen, 
President and CEO at Catella. 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Press contact: 
Knut Pedersen  Ann Charlotte Svensson  
President and CEO Head of Communications 
+46 8 463 33 10  +46 8 463 32 55, +46 72 510 11 61 
knut.pedersen@catella.se  anncharlotte.svensson@catella.se  
 

Catella is a financial advisor and asset manager with specialist expertise within property, fixed income and equities. We have a leading 
position in the property sector and a strong local presence in Europe, with some 500 employees in 12 countries. Catella is listed on 
First North Premier at Nasdaq Stockholm. Read more at catella.com. 
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